GBC Earth Advocates

The Earth Advocates were established at Great Basin College in Fall 2007 with the goal of creating a recycling program on campus and to promote environmental awareness on campus and throughout the community.  Over the last year, the team, with the help of Administration and Buildings and Grounds, set up a cardboard recycling station.  Additionally, the Earth Advocates gave numerous presentations for Earth Day events at the Elko Colony Gym and were invited to give an environmental awareness presentation to the Rotary Club.  The Earth Advocates are incredibly pleased with their successful first year and have grand hopes for years to come.  
During the 2008-2009 school year, the Earth Advocates intend to implement additional recycling opportunities and spend more time on campus and in the community encouraging environmental awareness and protection.   The Team will work closely with Pat Anderson to support and develop energy conservation measures on campus, therefore helping to ‘green’ our campus and cut back energy costs. 
The Earth Advocates met one or two times a month during the last school year.   Establishing the cardboard recycling program and preparation for community presentations required frequent meetings.

GBC Earth Advocates
Specific Tasks:
1. Maintain existing cardboard recycling program.
2. Implement additional recycling opportunities on campus.
3. Conduct environmental awareness educational programs on campus and in the community.
4. Support, develop and implement energy conservation measures on campus.
In order to accomplish these tasks the committee will meet once or twice a month.
